

June 28, 2024

Re: UPDATE - Volunteer ID#C6352

Dear Mattia Di Segni,

We hope you've had a good week. As Israel's northern border continues to percolate, Hinenu is happy to report that we continue to bring physicians to hospitals who desperately need them. We've received numerous additional requests for physicians from multiple hospitals in the North and the Northern Central district of Israel.

This coming week, our recruited volunteer <u>trauma surgeons</u> are coming to Laniado Hospital to help with surgeries and to train the surgical department in trauma care. It is very exciting to be part of such an important project to help with emergency preparedness. We at Hinenu are honored that our volunteers are so vital in this life-saving effort.

ADDITIONAL SPECIALTIES NEEDED:

In addition to the specialties previously listed, we are currently also seeking:

- Pediatric Surgeons
- Vascular Surgeons
- Thoracic Surgeons
- Anesthesiologists with Trauma Experience
- Pathologists and Forensic Pathologists

Some of you may have heard from us requesting more documentation to complete your files. Please respond by sending the requested documents at your earliest convenience to credentialing@Hinenu.org. (If you have not yet been contacted, please be assured that this is based solely on current hospital needs and that you will be contacted as soon as the hospitals require your services.)

As you also may know, we are currently 100% funded from private donors. **THANK YOU** to those of you who have donated to support Hinenu efforts in recent months, including:

Anonymous from USA \$30,000.00
M.M. from Israel \$9,000.00
R.W. from Australia \$1,000.00
Anonymous from USA \$720.00
J.B. from New Jersey \$500.00
L.A. from Florida \$180.00
Anonymous from USA \$180.00
Y.W. from USA \$100.00
H.B. from Arizona \$100.00
S.D. from Washington DC \$100.00

We don't take your help, support and participation for granted, and are deeply moved by the support we've received. As long as the funding allows us to, we will continue to provide these critical resources to Israel's medical system at its time of maximum need.

Best regards,

Yigal Marcus & Dr. Eliana Aaron

Co-Founders, HINENU Foundation (Medical Heroes for Israel)

Please consider financially support Hinenu's life-saving efforts to recruit medical volunteers for this war and beyond by making a tax-deductible donation HERE. Thank you!



www.HINENU.org

Hinenu Foundation is a 501(C)(3) US non-profit organization

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual names. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute, or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by email if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.